
The Adolescent Girls’ Investment Plan (AGIP) 

and partners are inviting you to our virtual 

evidence launch event:

23 November 2021, 14:00h – 15:00h GMT

Where are we on the adolescent agenda? 
Taking a deep dive into Covid-19 evidence 
and SDG data gaps 

We look forward to sharing the findings of two 

recently published reports with you, followed by a 

discussion of the implications for research, policy, 

and practice.

Register here

Click on the images 
to read the reports!

https://www.popcouncil.org/uploads/pdfs/2021SBSR_AdolGirlsCovid19.pdf
https://www.gage.odi.org/publication/adolescents-youth-and-the-sdgs-what-can-we-learn-from-the-current-data/
https://www.popcouncil.org/uploads/pdfs/2021SBSR_AdolGirlsCovid19.pdf
https://teams.microsoft.com/registration/V20wlrdexE2lvSKg5cwKqw,8-GjxmaL2EOUlUX7_Jr5zw,5Kfd2E71ZkSuVLw9z8WS4Q,8Zh1plONqEGLxTm4ff60BA,2yGdcuvxTk-72VUeWe6rFQ,WdET0UT150Sz1_D__D6WVA?mode=read&tenantId=96306d57-5eb7-4dc4-a5bd-22a0e5cc0aab
https://www.gage.odi.org/publication/adolescents-youth-and-the-sdgs-what-can-we-learn-from-the-current-data/
https://adolescent-girls-plan.org/

